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March 1, 2018 

 

 

Superintendent Wyrosdick 

5086 Canal Street 

Milton, FL  32570 

 

Dear Mr. Wyrosdick, 

 

I am requesting approval from the board to amend the current 2017-18 capital outlay budget by adding 

the following projects:  

 

• Correct existing drainage issues/mill and resurface the track at Milton High School 

• Mill and resurface the tennis courts at Pace High School 

 

Over the years we have attempted to correct issues at both sites using the most cost effective measures 

we felt were applicable.  I now feel that the only appropriate fix is to rework the existing storm water 

drainage/asphalt and reconstruct both surfaces. 

 

I have instructed Patrick Jehle to visit both sites to assess and generate an estimate for each project.    

 

• Milton High School drainage/track mill and resurface -- $540,000 

• Pace High School tennis court mill and resurface -- $528,000 

 

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or concerns surrounding this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joseph B. Harrell 

Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

 


